## BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

To assist the children of Saint Anthony of Padua School in North Hill

How can you help?

- 1. Purchase the school supplies listed & drop off at Church (see baskets in the front vestibule/Alcove area)
- back to School

- Wide-ruled one-subject (single) spiral notebooks
- Wide-ruled Loose Leaf Paper
- #2 pencils
- Blue or black pens
- Elmer's School Glue

- Glue Sticks
- School Scissors
- Backpacks
- Crayola crayons (24 count)
- Two-pocket folders
- Pencil pouch (no boxes)

Please, have all donations in no later than the weekend of <u>August 30/31</u>!

Write a check made payable to Our Lady of Victory, or give a cash donation. Place in an envelope marked "Saint Anthony School Supplies" (mark this on memo line of check as well) and either drop in the collection boxes in Church or mail/drop off at the Parish Office. All funds will be sent to Saint Anthony of Padua so they may purchase school supplies.

Deadline, again, is the weekend of <u>August 30/31, 2025!</u>

A **HUGE** THANK YOU TO ALL!